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DATE: March 17, 2000 

FROM: Diana Caldwell, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 981444-TP - Number Utilization Study: 

TO : All Parties d b b  

Investigation into Number Conservation Measures 

On March 17, 2000, staff met with certain industry 
representatives at their request. The representatives stated a 
settlement proposing an alternative to certain portions of the 
number conservation plan set forth in Order No. PSC-00-0543-PAA- 
TP, issued March 16, 2000, would be forthcoming. Discussion 
ensued as to the procedural posture of the proposed settlement 
offer in relation to the proposed agency action. 
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STUDY: INVESTIGATION INTO NUMBER CONSERVATION MEASURES 

Attached is a memorandum to be mailed to the parties in the 
above-referenced docket. (Number of pages - 1) 
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